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FIRE EXTINGUISHER QUALITY CHECK 
DRIVE-BY QUALITY CHECKS
FRIDAY, 14 MAY from 12:00PM-4:00PM
PATRIOT'S LANDING / FIRE STATION 2 
FACE MASK AND SOCIAL DISTANCING REQUIRED

Scott Family Housing, the Military Housing Office and Scott's 
Fire Emergency Services have partnered to offer residents 
the opportunity to have their fire extinguishers inspected by 
bringing them to a drive-by quality check! We encourage 
residents to review the provided Fire Extinguisher Inspection 
Tips. If any of these tips are applicable or you're unsure if 
your extinguisher is operable, we recommend participating 
in the quality check.  A member of Fire Emergency Services 
will inspect the extinguisher further.

PRE-REGISTRATION RECOMMENDED 
To ensure our team has adequate staff and supplies, we ask 
that if you are interested in participating and have not already 
registered, please do so by emailing your NAME, ADDRESS & 
PHONE NUMBER to marketingscott@huntcompanies.com 

• Inspect External Condition - No apparent damage; Easy to 
read label

• Hose - Check to see if it is in place and not broken
• Nozzle - Nothing stuffed inside the discharge
• Weight - Should feel as though it contains agent
• Pressure Gauge - Within operable range (in the green)

*Please be aware that these tips DO NOT certify that the extinguisher 
is serviceable as determined by NFPA 10. Fire extinguishers still have 
to be certified by the proper authority having jurisdiction.*

FIRE EXTINGUISHER INSPECTION TIPS

A complimentary Chick-fil-A snack will be 
available for those participating! 

While supplies last.

MOTHER'S DAY RAFFLE
CALLING ALL MOMS (yes, dog moms count!)

How would you like to enter for the chance to win 1 of 3 
beautiful hanging flower baskets to add to your home? 
Entering is easy! All you have to do is send SFH a 
message on Facebook by the end of the day on Friday, 
May 6th, with your name and address, and we'll send you 
a raffle number! 3 winners will be randomly selected and 
announced via Facebook on SUNDAY, MAY 9TH! 

Happy Mother's 
Day!

Enter the drawing here:
Facebook.com/ScottFamilyHousing

As we welcome warmer days and longer 
nights, we also look to a future of doors 
opening back up and life returning to a new 
normal. I want to personally thank you for your 
patience this past year as we all navigated the 
safest way to serve our residents, employees, 
and our partners. It was not easy to manage an 
unexpected pandemic, but we did so, always 
keeping our residents' best interests and safety 

first and foremost. Over the course of the next month, we hope to 
begin opening up our amenities (as appropriate and approved by 
local guidelines) and see a full return of staff to our offices. Our 
teams look forward to seeing you and helping you in any way we 
can. And as a reminder, one of the best ways to help minimize the 
spread of COVID-19 is to get vaccinated. If you are having 
difficulties finding a location where you can receive your 
vaccination, please check out vaccinefinder.org



Follow facebook.com/ScottFamilyHousing 
for more information on local and virtual events!

SAVE THE DATES
During the month of May, we remember and honor the 
brave men and women of the military! Thank you for 
your hard work, dedication, and service to our Country.

May 05, 2021
Cinco De Mayo

MAY 09, 2021 
Mother's Day

MAY 15, 2021 
Armed Forces Day

MAY 31, 2021 
Memorial Day Offices are Closed.

PET OF THE MONTH

Looking to throw it back and 
showcase your knowledge of Classic 
Rock? Join VENUE on Main for their 
second round of Classic Rock Trivia! 
Prizes awarded for best performing 
teams, best dressed and more! Visit 
VENUE on Main's Facebook page for 
more info on how to sign up!

Calling on Moms! Gather the family 
and head to Stars & Strikes, located 
right here on Scott AFB, where they're 
offering complimentary bowling in 
honor of Mother's Day! Free with any 
paid player. Shoe rental not included. 

Do you have a kiddo between the age of 
3-5 that you'd love to get involved in a
summertime sport? Belleville Parks & Rec
is offering 2021 Little Sluggers T-Ball! This
summer program, with a duration of 5
weeks, teaches the basics of baseball,
builds confidence, and is a fun experience
for young athletes. For more information
on how to register visit www.belleville.net
and search "2021 Little Sluggers"!

OLIVER
Sadly, April didn't bring much 
competition (no one wanted to 

show off their pet this month?!), so 
we decided to feature our 

Patriot's Landing office dog, 
Oliver!

Looking for some great local offerings this 
month? Check out  a month full of events below!

LOCAL 
CAHOKIA MOUNDS HISTORIC SITE
Looking for an educational way to enjoy a beautiful day with 
the family? Cahokia Mounds Historic Site takes you back in time 
to as early as 700AD to experience civilization as it was. Climb 
100 feet up Monks Mound, one of over 100 ceremonial burial 
mounds. After your adventure to the top, head to the 
Interpretive Center to explore a gallery of interesting history 
and fascinating artifacts!

CLASSIC ROCK TRIVIA May 07, 2021
7:00PM - 10:00PM VENUE on Main, Belleville

MOMS BOWL FREE May 07 - 09, 2021

Stars & Strikes Bowling Center

T-BALL REGISTRATION Ends May 28, 2021

FLEA MARKET May 15 - 16, 2021

9:00AM - 4:00PM Belle-Clair County Fairgrounds
Visit this indoor and outdoor event every third weekend of each 
month, year round! Over 300 vendors offer antiques and 
collectibles, as well as new merchandise.

The Pet of the Month contest is held every month on our 
Facebook Page. Follow us so you don't miss the chance to 
show off your furry friends! 

WEAR BLUE: RUN TO REMEMBER

"With your help we can unite our nation in a living 
memorial to honor our fallen heroes. When you 
commit to remember with us, you will receive the 
name of an American Service Member who died in 
battle protecting our freedoms. This Memorial Day, 
Scott Family Housing joins wear blue: run to 
remember and TeamRWB to honor the more than 
65,000 fallen service members who have given their 
lives since the first days of the Vietnam War."

Who Will You Remember This Memorial Day?

Commit to remember, register today:
www.wearblueruntoremember.org/memorial-day

For the fallen. For the fighting. For the families. 
Memorial Day Run
May 31, 2021  |  8:00AM  |  Patriot's Landing  
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CONTACT INFOSATISFACTS - RESIDENT SURVEYS
Are you a new move in? Did you recently 

have a maintenance work order completed?

Share your feedback by completing the brief survey and be 
entered for your chance to win a $50 Amazon Gift Card! 

Surveys arrive via email from surveys@satisfacts.com and 
winners are drawn every month! Our continued goal is to 

provide residents with 5 Star Customer Service! Tell us 
what we're doing right or how we can improve. 

All feedback is appreciated!

SPOUSAL OUTREACH PROGRAM
The Spousal Outreach Program, also 
known as One Less Thing to Worry About, 
offers backyard mowing services to 
spouses of deployed or TDY service 
members who will be away for a 120 days 
or more.  Reach out to your 
neighborhood RSS for more info!

STAFF SHOUT OUTS
It's truly a proud moment for the entire SFH staff when a 
team member is recognized by name for providing 5 
Star Customer Service! If you have a Staff Shout Out that 
you'd like to share, please email your testimonial to: 
marketingscott@huntcompanies.com 

NATUREAL ARTIST - RESIDENT CONTEST!
DO YOU HAVE A LOVE FOR ARTS & CRAFTS AND NATURE?

Whether you use leaves as a paint brush, sticks to build a tiny fort, or gather flowers to arrange into 
a colorful collage, we want to see how you use nature to create something magical! All submissions 

will be entered into the drawing, where two participants will be randomly selected to win an 
Outdoor Fun Pack!

Send your submission, name & address to marketingscott@huntcompanies.com 

SUBMISSION 
DEADLINE 

20 MAY 2021 
5:00PM

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Veronica has been a part of the 
Scott Family Housing Team since 
February of 2019, where she 
currently works out of the Shiloh 
West office!

Veronica was born and raised as an 
Air Force child, living all over, 
including Japan. In her free time she 
enjoys camping, floating, and 
traveling.

Veronica's favorite part about her job 
are the interactions with residents & 
being able to assist them in any way 
she can. She knows first hand how 
unnerving a move can be and enjoys 
putting residents' minds at ease. 

VERONICA BURGESON
Resident Services 

Specialist

4570 George Washington Drive Scott AFB, IL 62225 
Phone: 618-746-4911 Fax: 618-746-4910

scott@huntcompanies.com

EMERGENCY WORK ORDERS: Opt 1
Patriot's Landing: Opt 3 Lincoln's Landing: Opt 4 

Shiloh Classics: Opt 5
Leasing Specialists: 877-837-9710

OFFICES AVAILABLE BY PHONE/EMAIL 
Monday- Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM



IT PAYS TO RENEW
YOUR LEASE!

RENEW YOUR LEASE WITH US TODAY! 

CONSIDER THE COST OF MOVING
NEW APPLICATION PER ADULT $50 AND UP

NEW DEPOSIT $1000 AND UP 

ADMINISTRATION FEES $150 AND UP

PET FEE/DEPOSIT PER PET $500 AND UP

PET RENT PER PET $30 AND UP

1ST MONTH'S RENT $900 AND UP

MOVING COMPANY $900 AND UP

WATER/SEWER/TRASH $60 AND UP

MILITARYLEVEL SECURITY NO

LAWNCARE

LOCATED ON SCOTT AIR FORCE BASE. ELIMINATES DAILY COMMUTE. SAVES ON GAS.  
EASY ACCESS TO BASE AMMENITIES. CLOSE TO THE ST. LOUIS METROPOLITAN AREA. 

TOTAL COST $3,650 AND UP 

LOCATION 

CALL NOW AT 618-746-4911! 

scottfamilyhousing.com

$60 AND UP
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